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SafeSchools Online Safety Training Program-Eugene School District 4j 

 

Eugene School District utilizes SafeSchools online safety training program to train 

staff and volunteers on district-related safety issues. SafeSchools electronically 

training tracking database allows us to easily meet state and federal safety 

mandates.  As an employee of Eugene School District 4j you are required to take 

the yearly mandatory training sessions that have been assigned to your account.   

You will receive a SafeSchools email including your username (your employee 

number) and a link to the website. Upon login, you will see a list of mandatory 

courses and the date that they are due by.  

To begin a course, click on the title then follow the prompts. To earn a certificate 

of completion, you must complete all sections of a course and pass the quiz. You 

will not receive a certificate of completion if you do not watch the videos. Please 

note the videos will not play on a phone or tablet, you must take the training on a 

computer.  

If you encounter any issues on the computer you will need to update your flash 

player.  Should you have any issues please email your designated instructor for 

assistance. Your yearly participation will help to make Eugene School District 4j a 

safer place to work and learn!  


